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COLO. GIL & GAS CONS. COMM.

October 20, 1969

0il and Gas Commission
State Capitol Annex
Denver, Colorado

Dear Sirs:

The Whitacre No. 1 and No. 2 wells in Logan County, Colorado are
to be abandoned. The pipe on No. 2 well will be pulled as soon as
weather permits.

Mr., Lee Swellund will be in charge of the operation and will see
that the wells are abandoned in aecordance with your instrugiions and
regulations. I believe Mr. Swediund has been approved by the commigsion
as an operator and ig femiliar with the necessary progedurses.

The delsy in plugging these wells is explained by the fact that
Mr. Nunn of Virginalina, Virginia purchased the wells but has since
had a heart attack and is unable to operate at this time, I will not
be sble to be on the well sights at the time of the plugging due to
other assigmments at this time but will assume the obligatlon of
carrying out any order of the commission,
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GC Raymond Gengler
Mile High Center
Denver, Colorado
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